
Investing in Young People
This month has been a tremendous time of language learning, ministry, and
building relationships. Having just arrived here in Argentina a few months ago,
we are still getting to know the church members and establishing relationships
with them. Throughout the week, we have enjoyed getting to host many of the
young people from our church in our home. There are two young guys in
particular, Brian and Yago, who attend the church that I have had the opportunity
to spend much time with. On Wednesdays at church, Brian asks several questions
to the congregation about the Bible study we are going through. Every
Wednesday, we do different things around the house, write the questions and
answers, and eat a meal together before church. Both Brian and Yago are faithful
to church, maturing, and growing in the faith. Please pray that the Lord will
continue to work in their lives and allow us to be a blessing and example to them.
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July 2024 Prayer Letter
Prayer Requests:

Robbie & Lauren Prater 
C h u r c h  P l a n t i n g  I n  P a r a g u a y

Language school 
For Brian, Yago, and
other young people in
the church spiritual
growth 
Continued growth of
the church

Questions & Curiosity 
We have had many young people visiting for our youth group meetings and
church services. They are asking questions about the Bible and very interested in
learning more about the Lord. Please pray for wisdom as the pastor answers their
questions according to God’s Word, that they will put their faith in Jesus Christ,
and that they will commit to serving the Lord. Also, when we are in town, we are
often asked what we are doing in Argentina. These questions have been a
wonderful opportunity to share the gospel and invite others to church.   Please
pray for those who have been invited. We are praying that the seeds that have
been planted will one day bring forth fruit!


